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DEAR PARTNER,: 

Thanking Jesus for each of you and your valuable partnership with us in our school 

ministry in Mali.  The Lord is doing amazing things thru your prayers & your generous 

financial support.  My blessings to each of you is from Ephesians 3:20-21 (NIV). 

 PRAISING  GOD #1 

Celebrating 22 Grade 9 students suc-

ceeding to National exam in July 

2023.  

PRAISING  GOD #2               

Kindergarten with over 200      

students   

 

 

PRAISING  GOD #3                

School principal Cheickna 

Ezekiel Malle, and over 50 

excellent  teachers.   

The Spirit of the Lord is on me, because he has    

 anointed me to proclaim  good news to the poor.  

 Luke 4:18 



PRAISING  GOD #4        4 new classrooms completed & furnished in Sept. 2023 

PRAISING GOD #5    Thanksgiving Concert on School property on July 16, 2023  

PRAISING GOD #6     1157 students enrolled for the new school year 2023/2024 



PRAY WITH US:   

1. New playground equipment for all 

Kindergarten students. 

2. Purchase land in another part of San 

for Kindergarten classes 

3. Construction & furnishing of 4 new 

classrooms 

4. New office for Principal of Senior 

High School. 

5. Good health & protection of all 

school staff & students. 

6. Safety & security for the country of 

Mali. 

Thanking God for YOU &  your ongoing prayers & financial support for us.  Merry 

Christmas &  Happy New  Year 2024..  Nouhoum Coulibaly, Executive Director 

Grace Between Nations Ministries  P.O. Box 162  Caledon, ON, Canada  L7E 5T2 

Our Website/Online Donations at:  www.gracebetweennations.org  

Nouhoum Coulibaly   Executive Director   Phone: 647.444.1970   Email: ncbaly@gmail.com  

 

Our vision is to provide a means for God’s children to share their 

grace in Christ with other nations around the world.  We and our 

partners seek to exercise our spiritual gifts of preaching, teaching, and 

healing for the glory of God.  


